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LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
 
Out of our deep respect for Indigenous peoples in Canada, we acknowledge that 
all Toronto Catholic District School Board properties are situated upon traditional 
territories.  The territories include the Wendat, the Anishinabek (a-ni-shna-bek) 
Nation, the Haudenosaunee (hoh-Dee-noh-Shoh-nee) Confederacy, and the 
Mississaugas of the Credit First Nations.  We also recognize the contributions and 
enduring presence of all First Nations, Métis, and Inuit people in Ontario and the 
rest of Canada. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nous tenons d’abord à souligner que toutes les écoles du conseil TCDSB se situent 
sur des territoires traditionnels. Ces territoires comprennent ceux des Wendats, 
de la Nation Anishinabek, de la Confédération de Haudenosaunees, des 
Mississaugas of the Credit First Nations. Nous voudrions également reconnaître la 
pérennité de la présence des peuples des Premières Nations, des Métis et des 
Inuits sur ces terres en Ontario et partout dans le Canada. 
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CPIC                                             

2020-21

FR 1722

APPROVED FUNDING 19,771.00                         

CARRYOVER FROM PREVIOUS YEAR 52,001.36                         

TOTAL FUNDING 71,772.36                         

EXPENSES:

  Childcare & Supplies -                                          

  Election-Parent Recruitment Expenses -                                          

  Media Advertising -                                          

  Transcriptions -                                          

  Mileage -                                          

  Parent Resources -                                          

  Printing & Supplies -                                          

  Promotional Materials -                                          

  Refreshments - Events -                                          

  Refreshments - Meeting  -                                          

  Speaker & Recognition Expenses -                                          

  Telecommunication 924.68                                    

  Translation Services -                                          

  TTC Tokens - Buses -                                          

TOTAL EXPENDITURES 924.68                               

CARRYOVER TO NEW YEAR 70,847.68                         

CPIC Grant & Expenditure Summary
As at October 31, 2020
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November 8, 2020  
 
John DelGrande, TCDSB CPIC Chair /All CPIC members 
 
Dear John and all CPIC members:  
 
I am writing this letter to you regarding the appointment of the CPIC Community 
Representative for the 2020/21 school year. On behalf of the OAPCE Toronto 
Executive, I would like to show our support for the appointment of Alison Canning from 
Let’s Get Together.  
 
I have known Alison personally for some time, and her commitment to her community is 
outstanding, quite simply stated on her website “empowering families, strengthening 
communities” - she has gone above and beyond, in a volunteer role to contribute to 
many families and parents, most recently as well through her “Tech Drives”. 
 
Alison is a current parent in the TCDSB and has a vested interest in what is going on in 
our Catholic Education system, we have worked with her in many ways including at our 
conferences and vendor malls that we offer in them.Not only is she quite connected, but 
her humble and positive attitude is always prevalent in all that she does.  
 
Please consider Alison as a Community Representative on CPIC.  
 
With thanks, 

 
 
 
 
 
Annalisa Crudo-Perri 

OAPCE Executive Director 
 
 
CC: Jana Seymour Vice-President OAPCE Toronto and all Executive members. 
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